
 

 

 

   

   BISHOP LOVEDAY CHURCH OF ENGLAND SCHOOL  

NEWSLETTER T6-5 22-23  

 

 

Be kind, be honest and have courage to live 'life in all its fullness' (John 10:10) 
 

 
Friday 7th July 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We met parents of our new cohort of Early Years children on Wednesday. It was 

so lovely to meet everybody and we're looking forward to welcoming the children 

and their parents on Monday for our move up morning. A huge thank you to Mrs 

Ferguson, Mrs Butunoi and our Inclusion Team who all stayed late to support with 

this meeting. Our Year 6s are also currently having their move up days at 

secondary with most going to Warriner on Monday. It can be quite daunting, but 

we know our year 6s will take it in their stride and we've heard such positive 

things from the 6s who have already returned. 

As a school, we recognise that parking can sometimes be tricky at drop off and 

pick up. We are very lucky we do have the car park opposite the school. Please 

could I remind you that you should not be parking in our school car park, and you 

should not be parking on the zig zag lines outside the school or on the pavement. 

This is also a polite reminder that when speaking to other members of the public, 

we should be doing so with kindness.  

It is so important that as a community we know how to support our children with online safety. We have an app, 

which has advice and short video clips to support children of all ages. We have attached the letter again with 

information about using this app, which is free to all of our parents.  

We hope to see lots of you next week for our meet the teacher meetings. A member of staff will be meeting you at 

the front gate entrance and will take you to the meeting classroom. If you are currently an Early Years' parent Mrs 

Ferguson will be meet you outside Early Years and take you round to Year 1.  

We also then look forward to seeing you at our sports day next Friday.  

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Mrs Dee Loader 

Head of School 

Bishop-Loveday CE Primary School 
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Important Dates: 

JULY 2023 
 

Friday 7th July (Year 6) Leavers Fest 

Monday 10th July (All) MOVE UP MONDAY 

Monday 10th & Tuesday 11th 

July 

(Year 6) Warriner Transition Days 

Monday 10th July  Meet the Teacher – Year 4 (Current Year 3) @ 2:50pm 

Tuesday 11th July Meet the Teacher – Year 2 (Current Year 1) @ 2:50pm 

Wednesday 12th July  Meet the Teacher – Year 1 (Current Early Years) 2:50pm 

Meet the Teacher – Year 5 (Current Year 4) 2:50pm 

Meet the Teacher – Year 6 (Current Year 5) 2:50pm 

Thursday 13th July Meet the Teacher – Year 3 (Current Year 2) @ 2:50pm 

Friday 14th July  (All) SPORTS DAY 

Thursday 20th July (Year 6) Leavers Assembly @ 2pm.  

(Two parents/carers welcome per child due to space) 

Thursday 20th July END OF TERM - 3.15pm  

(Homework Club and WAC will continue as normal) 

Friday 21st July INSET DAY – No children in school 

Monday 24th July – Monday 6th 

September 

SUMMER HOLIDAYS 

Monday 24th – Friday 28th July (All) Summer Club – more details below 

Monday 31st – Friday 4th 

August 

(All) Summer Club – more details below 

SEPTEMBER 2023 
 

Tuesday 5th September  TERM 1 BEGINS - 8.55AM  

 

 

FoBLS Important Dates: 

 

Every Friday in June & July  Freeze Pop Fridays 

Monday 25th September Rags 2 Riches bag drop off day – please leave in Reception 

Sunday 3rd December Winter Fair 

Please contact FoBLS at fobls@outlook.com if you can help.  F❤️BLS 

mailto:fobls@outlook.com


  
 

 

 

Other News:   

 

Breakfast Club  
In response to requests from parents regarding Breakfast Club we are proposing to open earlier in 
September to offer you provision from 7.45am. The cost for the full session will be charged at £5.00 per day.  
 
We are also considering offering a later drop off time, which would not include breakfast, but would be to 
support parents who need to drop off before the school gates open. We are proposing an 8.30am drop off 
to be charged at £1.00 per day.  
 
We would really appreciate your feedback as to whether or not you would find this a good option by 
completing the form using the link below.  
 
https://forms.office.com/e/ETStACkEvs 

 
Thank you.  

https://forms.office.com/e/ETStACkEvs

